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Toys for Tots 

 
The Newark Police Department, in cooperation with Aetna, Hose, Hook & Ladder Fire Company 
of Newark and the United States Marine Corps Reserve, is commencing the annual Toys for Tots 
Campaign. The Newark Police Department will be accepting donations of new gifts for children 
up to 12 years of age. A donation barrel is located in the lobby of the Newark Police 
Department, 220 South Main Street, where new and unwrapped toys can be left until 
December 12th.  
 
On the evening of Thursday, December 17th, Santa Claus and Newark police officers, aboard a 
fire truck from the Aetna, Hose, Hook & Ladder Company, will deliver the gifts to deserving 
children in several Newark neighborhoods. 
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